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August 27, 2010 

ACOPAC-OSRAP-468-10  

 

Graduate, Hazel Díaz Meléndez 

Director Area Quality of Life  

 

Dear Madam: 

With respect to note ACOPAC-D-1049-10 issued by the direction of ACOPAC and note 08948-2010-DHR, 

the state of the monitoring that is on file regarding the project Las Olas is hereby listed: 

… 

In accordance to the documents found in the Aguirre Parrita SubRegional Office, claims directed against 

the project have been reviewed and there is no indication of environmental damage. 

No tree cutting permits have been reviewed by this office for the project. 

With respect to the visits, there is no indication that there are wetlands, lakes or lagoons in the area. 

… 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Engineer Christian Bogantes Sánchez 

Chief, Aguirre Parrita Subregional Office 

 

 


